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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

 

Guidance for parents of children who are self-isolating  
 

If your child is self-isolating or shielding due to COVID-19, please see below 
instructions for working from home. It is an expectation during a period of self-
isolating/shielding that your child accesses work every day through Show My 
Homework following their timetable of lessons from the day before, i.e. if your child 
logs on to show my homework on Tuesday, they need to follow their Monday 
timetable of lessons. All of their lessons will be accessible online via Show My 
Homework with teacher support available through the comments system of each 
homework.   
 

All children have been set up with a Show My Homework account and all have now 
received their log in details. There is also the option for parents to create an account 
on Show My Homework so that you can monitor your child’s work set and check their 
engagement; we would encourage parents to make an account in order to support 
your child working from home where possible. Please find details of how to do this 
below.   
 

Your child’s access to Show My Homework will be monitored daily and fed back to 
you twice within the working week. You can support your child’s education by 
creating a parent account and checking this daily to support their home learning as 
detailed above.  

Show My Homework Instructions 
 

 

Students: 
www.satchelone.com     Username:   school log-in    Password:   school password 
If your child is unable to access Show My Homework, please contact the office at 

office@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk to request log-in details. 
 

 

Parents: 

www.satchelone.com      Enter your email address and parent code which will have 
been sent home with your child.  If you cannot find your parent code, please contact 
the office at office@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk to request your code. 
 

 

Many thanks for your support in ensuring your child continues to access their 

education. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Alan Wilkinson 

Principal 
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